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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

We just finished doing a little house keeping and it brought back some old memories.
About 10 years ago the Board took up what turned out to be a very controversial issue.
We were tasked with deciding if the unit needed a website. What seems like a no brainer
today became a very heated issue within the unit. The unit published a newsletter each
month called "Table Talk" that included unit and club news and a calendar of events. Many
members were invested in "Table Talk" and thought a website would be redundant. There was
an active campaign and presentation to the Board against having a website. The Board took a
few meetings and a couple of proposals and ultimately decided on a website. [f memory serves
me correctly Sue Compton took a picture of Lake San Marcos just outside our meeting room
and used that as the background for the home page she designed. We engaged Kitty Cooper
to get our domain name and build the website.

[ share that memory because that has all changed. Sue Lichter and Alan Turner have invested
a lot of time and energy and created a new website for the unit and the Board would like to
thank them for their efforts. You can check out their work product by going to acblunit549.org.

All you non-life masters mark your calendars. Saturday July 13th is our next NLM Sectional
and your opportunity to earn some of those silver points you so dearly need.

This Saturday is our next unit game and it is going to be a special game. During Covid we
suspended recognizing our Ace of Clubs and Mini McKenney winners. That will change this
Saturday when we recognize those 2023 winners. So call your partner and make arrangements
to join us Saturday to celebrate our winners.
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